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8th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
 
From Wednesday 9th December, Year 4 will move back to the dining hall to 
eat their lunch instead of eating lunch in the classrooms. 
 
Each class has been allocated a dining space within the hall so that they can 
stay within their class bubbles and ensure social distancing is adhered to 
between classes. 
 
This is in preparation for the school returning to a wider school menu for 
lunchtime in the New Year. 
 
 
Tina Smith 
Chief Finance & Operations Officer 


